

Memorandum

Date:

November 21, 2017

To:

Dr. Dianne F. Harrison

President

From:

Dr. Stella Theodoulou

Vice Provost

Subject:

Final Memorandum of Understanding – Master of Arts in Mass Communication

The final phase of the program review process for the Master of Arts in Mass Communication occurred on October 24, 2017. At this time the commendations and recommendations from the external reviewers' report were discussed. Present at the meeting were: Stella Theodoulou, Vice Provost; Crist Khachikian, Associate Vice President, Graduate Studies; Dan Hosken, Dean of the Mike Curb College of Arts, Media, and Communication; Linda Bowen, Chair, Journalism; Melissa Wall, Faculty Lead; Julia Heinen, GSC representative; Jack Solomon, Director, Academic Assessment and Program Review; and Bonnie Paller, Coordinator, Program Review.

Vice Provost Theodoulou congratulated the program on its strengths as identified by the commendations in the external reviewers' report. A discussion of the reviewers' commendations and recommendations followed.

This MOU is the working document for program until the next program review is initiated.

Attachment

cc:

Yi Li, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs Dan Hosken, Dean, Mike Curb College of Art, Media, and Communication Julia Heinen, Special Assistant to the Dean, Mike Curb College of Art, Media, and Communication and GSC representative Crist Khachikian, Associate Vice President, Graduate Studies Elizabeth Adams, Associate Vice President, Student Success

Tami Abourezk, Assistant Vice President, Undergraduate Programs

Linda Bowen, Chair, Journalism Department